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Friday, February 3, 2023 - Fort Worth, TX 

The Road to Accreditation:  

February 2023 LCME Site Visit 

 

On February 20th - 23rd, the Burnett School of Medicine at TCU will 

host a site visit team representing the Liaison Committee on Medical 

Education (LCME). The LCME evaluates medical schools and provides 

accreditation levels.   
The Burnett School of Medicine has attained Primary and Provisional 

Accreditation and is now seeking Full Accreditation. Following the site 

visit, the LCME will determine the accreditation status of the program 

and provide notification of status in Spring 2023.  
  

 

  
 

  



 

 

RESOURCE OF THE MONTH 

  
 

 

 

Three Essential Steps for  

Handling Potential Student Mistreatment 
  

  

 

As a part of the Burnett School of Medicine, we are each responsible for 
ensuring the safety of the students who walk through our doors.  

Student safety is our ultimate priority. In the case of a student 
emergency, contact the phone numbers below for immediate 

assistance. 
 

 

SOM Assistant Dean of Students 

 

 

TCU Campus Police 

 

  

  
 

 

 

HIGHLIGHTS 

  
 

 

 

682-404-7224  817-257-7777  

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/t.e2ma.net/click/ofuv0f/c2veq0y/kkjj2y__;!!K6Z8K8YTIA!GTu51JINJXfXp7s-KMvjchCxa-8wlUdeMbwNdgOFWiHovBGfM1XtQNYlxe-BDOtYVUc7lkvKs5WR6MSG0yGkwRfkwA$


 

HuMed Journal Submissions 

The HuMed Journal is an online journal 
specializing in Medical Humanities. 

Students, faculty, and staff are 
welcome to submit creative non-

fiction, poetry, short stories, original 
artworks, and critical essays that 

combine the essence of medicine and 
humanistic care. 

 

 

Promotion Office Hours 

Are you interested in promotion or 
currently in cycle? From February 7th to 
June 8th, Dr. Jennifer Allie will be holding 
office hours to assist our faculty with the 
promotion process. Click below to access 

the office hours and learn more. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  
 

 

 

REPLAY 

  
 

Welcome to the Team! 
 

 

Brenda Luna,  
Faculty Affairs Coordinator 

Brenda Luna, our newest Faculty Affairs 
Coordinator, started at the Burnett 

School of Medicine in January. Brenda 
comes to us from Texas Wesleyan 

University where she was the 
Curriculum and Degree Audit 

Coordinator. Welcome aboard, Brenda! 
 

Kayla Beeler, 
Asst. Director of Faculty 

Development 

Kayla Beeler, MBA, started as our new 
Assistant Director of Faculty 

Development in January. Kayla is from 
Fort Worth, TX and is no stranger to the 

Burnett School of Medicine, as she 
worked as an LIC Coordinator for over 

four years. Welcome to the team, Kayla! 
  

  
 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

LEARN MORE AND SUBMIT 
HERE  OFFICE HOURS  LEARN MORE  

https://mdschool.tcu.edu/empathetic-scholar/communication/humanities-in-medicine/submission-form/
https://mdschool.tcu.edu/empathetic-scholar/communication/humanities-in-medicine/submission-form/
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/t.e2ma.net/click/ofuv0f/c2veq0y/0ckj2y__;!!K6Z8K8YTIA!GTu51JINJXfXp7s-KMvjchCxa-8wlUdeMbwNdgOFWiHovBGfM1XtQNYlxe-BDOtYVUc7lkvKs5WR6MSG0yHyp9SQSA$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/t.e2ma.net/click/ofuv0f/c2veq0y/0ckj2y__;!!K6Z8K8YTIA!GTu51JINJXfXp7s-KMvjchCxa-8wlUdeMbwNdgOFWiHovBGfM1XtQNYlxe-BDOtYVUc7lkvKs5WR6MSG0yHyp9SQSA$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/tcu.box.com/s/4l3fshfg9lkl7okqffcws8vxlgylxpzr__;!!K6Z8K8YTIA!GTu51JINJXfXp7s-KMvjchCxa-8wlUdeMbwNdgOFWiHovBGfM1XtQNYlxe-BDOtYVUc7lkvKs5WR6MSG0yHLaNA5eA$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/tcu.box.com/s/4l3fshfg9lkl7okqffcws8vxlgylxpzr__;!!K6Z8K8YTIA!GTu51JINJXfXp7s-KMvjchCxa-8wlUdeMbwNdgOFWiHovBGfM1XtQNYlxe-BDOtYVUc7lkvKs5WR6MSG0yHLaNA5eA$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/t.e2ma.net/click/ofuv0f/c2veq0y/g5kj2y__;!!K6Z8K8YTIA!GTu51JINJXfXp7s-KMvjchCxa-8wlUdeMbwNdgOFWiHovBGfM1XtQNYlxe-BDOtYVUc7lkvKs5WR6MSG0yG00ZGpPg$
mailto:MDFacAffairs@tcu.edu?subject=Assistance%20with%20Promotion&body=I%20would%20like%20assistance%20one%20%28or%20more%29%20of%20the%20following%3A%20scheduling%20a%20Zoom%20meeting%20outside%20of%20the%20posted%20office%20hours%2C%20request%20assistance%20with%20editing%20or%20converting%20my%20CV%20to%20the%20Burnett%20School%20of%20Medicine%20format%2C%20or%20something%20else%20%28please%20specify%29
mailto:MDFacAffairs@tcu.edu?subject=Assistance%20with%20Promotion&body=I%20would%20like%20assistance%20one%20%28or%20more%29%20of%20the%20following%3A%20scheduling%20a%20Zoom%20meeting%20outside%20of%20the%20posted%20office%20hours%2C%20request%20assistance%20with%20editing%20or%20converting%20my%20CV%20to%20the%20Burnett%20School%20of%20Medicine%20format%2C%20or%20something%20else%20%28please%20specify%29
mailto:MDFacAffairs@tcu.edu?subject=Assistance%20with%20Promotion&body=I%20would%20like%20assistance%20one%20%28or%20more%29%20of%20the%20following%3A%20scheduling%20a%20Zoom%20meeting%20outside%20of%20the%20posted%20office%20hours%2C%20request%20assistance%20with%20editing%20or%20converting%20my%20CV%20to%20the%20Burnett%20School%20of%20Medicine%20format%2C%20or%20something%20else%20%28please%20specify%29


Check out our lineup of events for Spring 2023 below. 
  

 

  

Developing Medical 
Educators of the 21st Century 

February 13th – 15th 
In-Person Course 

Golden Gateway Holiday Inn 
San Francisco, CA 

 

 

 

Establishing Your Scholarly 
Identity Online 

Tuesday, March 7th 
8:00 AM – 9:00 AM 

First Floor Auditorium, IP 
Coffee and Tea Provided 

 

 

  

Spring 2023  
General Faculty Meeting 

Thursday, March 16th  
5:00 PM – 7:00 PM  

Brown-Lupton University Union, 
TCU Main Campus 

 

 

 

Call for Abstracts: 
ChangeMedEd® 2023 

Presented by the AMA 
Conference: September 27th – 29th 
Swissôtel Chicago – Chicago, Illinois 

Abstracts due on Monday, March 6th 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

*NEW* 

THE PRECEPTOR'S PERSPECTIVE 

LEARN MORE AND REGISTER 
HERE  

LEARN MORE AND RSVP HERE  

CONTACT FACULTY AFFAIRS  
LEARN MORE AND SUBMIT 

HERE  

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/meded21.ucsf.edu/__;!!K6Z8K8YTIA!GTu51JINJXfXp7s-KMvjchCxa-8wlUdeMbwNdgOFWiHovBGfM1XtQNYlxe-BDOtYVUc7lkvKs5WR6MSG0yGrfchQOg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/meded21.ucsf.edu/__;!!K6Z8K8YTIA!GTu51JINJXfXp7s-KMvjchCxa-8wlUdeMbwNdgOFWiHovBGfM1XtQNYlxe-BDOtYVUc7lkvKs5WR6MSG0yGrfchQOg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/t.e2ma.net/click/ofuv0f/c2veq0y/wxlj2y__;!!K6Z8K8YTIA!GTu51JINJXfXp7s-KMvjchCxa-8wlUdeMbwNdgOFWiHovBGfM1XtQNYlxe-BDOtYVUc7lkvKs5WR6MSG0yFNsMrHiA$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/t.e2ma.net/click/ofuv0f/c2veq0y/wxlj2y__;!!K6Z8K8YTIA!GTu51JINJXfXp7s-KMvjchCxa-8wlUdeMbwNdgOFWiHovBGfM1XtQNYlxe-BDOtYVUc7lkvKs5WR6MSG0yFNsMrHiA$
mailto:MDFacultyDev@tcu.edu?subject=Establishing%20Your%20Scholarly%20Identity%20Online%20Event%3A%20March%207th&body=
mailto:MDFacultyDev@tcu.edu?subject=Establishing%20Your%20Scholarly%20Identity%20Online%20Event%3A%20March%207th&body=
mailto:MDFacultyDev@tcu.edu?subject=Establishing%20Your%20Scholarly%20Identity%20Online%20Event%3A%20March%207th&body=
mailto:MDFacAffairs@tcu.edu?subject=Spring%202023%20General%20Faculty%20Meeting
mailto:MDFacAffairs@tcu.edu?subject=Spring%202023%20General%20Faculty%20Meeting
mailto:MDFacAffairs@tcu.edu?subject=Spring%202023%20General%20Faculty%20Meeting
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.cvent.com/c/abstracts/d2a59e82-d804-42e9-9f4a-f02bcaf70f0c?utm_source=SFMC&utm_medium=email&utm_term=192023&utm_content=23-9981*ChangeMedEd*2023*Call*for*Abstract&utm_campaign=MedEd_EM_2023_ChangeMedEd_Abstract_010923&utm_uid=&utm_effort=__;KysrKys!!K6Z8K8YTIA!GTu51JINJXfXp7s-KMvjchCxa-8wlUdeMbwNdgOFWiHovBGfM1XtQNYlxe-BDOtYVUc7lkvKs5WR6MSG0yEvsbEIvQ$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.cvent.com/c/abstracts/d2a59e82-d804-42e9-9f4a-f02bcaf70f0c?utm_source=SFMC&utm_medium=email&utm_term=192023&utm_content=23-9981*ChangeMedEd*2023*Call*for*Abstract&utm_campaign=MedEd_EM_2023_ChangeMedEd_Abstract_010923&utm_uid=&utm_effort=__;KysrKys!!K6Z8K8YTIA!GTu51JINJXfXp7s-KMvjchCxa-8wlUdeMbwNdgOFWiHovBGfM1XtQNYlxe-BDOtYVUc7lkvKs5WR6MSG0yEvsbEIvQ$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/t.e2ma.net/click/ofuv0f/c2veq0y/cqmj2y__;!!K6Z8K8YTIA!GTu51JINJXfXp7s-KMvjchCxa-8wlUdeMbwNdgOFWiHovBGfM1XtQNYlxe-BDOtYVUc7lkvKs5WR6MSG0yE_T62Xww$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/t.e2ma.net/click/ofuv0f/c2veq0y/cqmj2y__;!!K6Z8K8YTIA!GTu51JINJXfXp7s-KMvjchCxa-8wlUdeMbwNdgOFWiHovBGfM1XtQNYlxe-BDOtYVUc7lkvKs5WR6MSG0yE_T62Xww$


Bite-Sized Resources for our LIC Preceptors 
  

 

When Providing Feedback  – "Labeling" Is 
Everything! 

From Samuel Cullison, M.D., Senior LIC Director 

The Burnett School of Medicine at TCU deeply appreciates all the many contributions 
our community faculty preceptors make to the education of our medical students. 

Here are some helpful hints for preceptors on giving feedback to students: 
 

 

o Deliver praise in 

public and 

corrective feedback 

in private. 

o Request the 

student's 

permission to 

deliver feedback. 

This will allow you to 

set the tone. 

o Try to describe the 

behavior 

demonstrated by 

the student: "When 

you spoke to Ms. 

Smith regarding 

her diabetes, I 

observed the 

following..." 

 

o "I" statements in 

feedback delivery 

(as demonstrated 

in the previous 

example) work 

better than "you" 

statements.  

o When finished 

with providing the 

feedback, always 

say: "That was 

feedback – do you 

have any 

questions for me?" 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

RESOURCE CORNER 

CONTACT THE LIC TEAM  

mailto:MDClerkship@tcu.edu
mailto:MDClerkship@tcu.edu
mailto:MDClerkship@tcu.edu


  
 

 

 

Faculty Promotion Checklist 

Click here to access our infographic detailing the checklist for faculty promotion. 
If you are interested in scheduling a consultation in regards to promotion or career 

planning, click the button below. 

 

 

 

Do you have news, an event, or 
resources to share? Let us know! 

 

 

 

817-257-8428 
MDFacultyDev@tcu.edu 

Anne Burnett Marion School of Medicine at Texas Christian University 
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SCHEDULE A CONSULTATION  

CONTACT US  
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